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PUC is a letter dated 4.12.2017 of Principal, Govt Model Senior
Secondary School, Port Blair requesting us to grant necessary permission to
display their e-project at National Level Kala Utsav, 2017. It has been informed

that the Kala Utsav is flagship programme of MoHRD. The UT Administration’s

schools take part in the Zonal, District, State & National level competition. The
Department of Education, Port Blair has already selected/ approved the topic
“Livelihood of Primitive Tribe Jarawa” through competitions at various levels,
which has been selected for National level. The project contains the performance
of students in a fiction manner of Jarawa daily life, which has been
conceptualized through public domain. They have certified that there is no
objectionable close-ups displaying nudity etc have been shown in video clips.
They have also taken the input from the AnSI for production of the e-project.
They have further certified that the video clips will not be used for any
commercial purpose.

Furthermore, it has been stated that they have shown the visual art of the
e-project to the Director (ANTRI), as per the advice of the Secretary (Tribal
Welfare), A&N Administration. The Director (ANTRI) after watching the
contents has shown his satisfactions.

In view of the above, it is proposed that we may grant them permission to
present their e-project before the jury at National Level.

Kind approval of the Secretary (TW), A&N Administration may kindly
be solicited.

File may kindly be routed through Director (ANTRI) LL_




